
 
Call for Volunteer Board Members 

A community agency where you make a difference! 
 
Silent Voice is a not-for-profit agency that serves Deaf adults, youth, children, infants, 
and their families, in an American Sign Language (ASL) environment.  We are 
dedicated to improving communication and relationships between Deaf and hearing 
family members and Deaf and hearing members of our communities.    
 
We are currently seeking committed volunteers with a range of skills for positions 
on the Silent Voice Board of Directors. 
 
We are looking for individuals who are passionate about our mission and values, are 
team players, collaborative, and committed to participate in Board discussions, 
committees, and activities.   
 
In addition to those qualities, we are looking for those with specific knowledge and 
experience in any one or more of the following: 

 Deaf community, Deaf culture and ASL 

 Information Technology (IT) 

 Government Relations     

 Marketing        

 Fundraising 

 Risk Management 

 Finance 
 
The term of office is three years. At a minimum, the Board meets six times per year and 
in addition, the expectation is that each Board member joins at least one Board 
committee, participates in initiatives and events. 
 
If you wish to put your skills to good use in the community and make a difference, 
please send your resume by May 15 2018, to: 
 
Silent Voice Nominations Committee 
Silent Voice Canada Inc. 
60 St. Clair Avenue East, Suite 400 
Toronto, ON | M4T 1N5 
 
TTY: 416-463-3928  |  Phone: 416-463-1104  |  Fax: 416-778-1876 
E-mail Executive Director Kelly MacKenzie at k.mackenzie@silentvoice.ca  
Website:  SilentVoice.ca 
 

Silent Voice is an agency grounded in Catholic values offering services to the whole 
community.  We value and respect the dignity and worth of ALL people.   

All are welcome to consider this call for Board members. 


